
 
OPCAT visit 

 

the police custody detention center of the  

Somogy County Police Department  

March 01, 2023 
 

 

On March 01, 2023 the staff members of OPCAT National Preventive Mechanism have been 

unannounced visit to the police custody detention center of the Somogy County Police 

Department. 

 

 

The purpose of the visit was to examine the treatment of the detainees and the conditions of 

detention, in addition to verifying the implementation of the recommendations that could be 

drawn from the experience of the CPT visits. 

The visiting team members had been access easily to the police custody detention center of the 

Somogy County Police Department, having interviewed all the people in police custody and 

some of staff members, and have been inspected the sort of relevant documents.  

Every cell and staff room of the police custody detention center had been checked and 

inspected, plenty of photos have been taken. 

 

The visiting team had been of the following members: 

 

- dr. Sárközy István lawyer 

- dr. Kossa Judit lawyer 

- dr. Pálfi Nándor lawyer 

 

The National Preventive Mechanism going to prepare a report on the visit. 


